
Dear members of the House Agriculture Committee:


My name is Amy Dennis and I am from Stanley, North Dakota.

I am writing to urge you to give HB1514 a ‘DO PASS’ recommendation.


Our county (Mountrail) recently voted to end warm convective weather modification practices 
by 66% during the November 2024 election. During the entire petition process, countless 
people asked if this included the ‘chemtrails’ and other weather modification practices. They 
hoped signing the petition would end those as well. Many people had no idea warm convective 
weather modification was even being done in our state and were very disappointed and upset 
that our petition couldn’t include those other geoengineering practices as well. We reassured 
them their concerns would be brought to Bismarck during the Legislative Assembly and 
understood by our elected officials. 


We are constantly being told our climate is changing and at the same time, humans are directly 
trying to change the climate. This has been going on for years. Geoengineering plays a 
destructive role in negatively affecting our delicate ecosystems, our climate and is causing 
some of the worst natural disasters we see today. I’ve even spoken with a local practitioner 
who can even find evidence of chemtrail residue in the body. We and our planet are worth 
much more than the risk people are willing to make to try to manipulate its weather.


Tennessee made weather modification practices illegal in their state. 11 others are working at 
doing the same. I urge you to give HB1514 a ‘DO PASS’ to protect North Dakota’s rich 
environment, the beautiful people who live here and the generations to come. 


Thank you for your time,

Amy Dennis

Stanley, North Dakota


